Brian Brennan:

Brian has been a board member for the last 5 years and is currently serving in his first year as
president. Over the course of the last year, Brian has overseen the renovation of the clubhouse
as well as the upgrades to the beach area. He has been a member of the community for the
past 15 years, all of which he has been a member of the lake.

Vito Apollo:

Vito has been a member of the board since May 2021, and a member of the lake since moving
to Lake Lenape in 2016. He is in charge of water quality, assisted with grounds and
maintenance projects for the renovated clubhouse, and helped with the opening and closing of
the lake for the season. Vito participated in setting up and cleanup of many of the social events
this past spring and summer, and happily attended most of them.

Joe Liccardi:

Joe has been a board member since 2016 and has lived in Lake Lenape since 1996. His current
position is as Treasurer and a member of the Dam committee. Joe has also helped out with
membership and grounds including annual lake cleanups and the addition of much needed sand
to the beach area.

Peggy Widgren:

Peggy has been a member of the Lake Lenape Association since 2002. During this time, she
has served the community in many different capacities: lifeguard manager, clean up crew
manager, social event planner, scholarship committee founder and chairperson, and Board
member. Peggy currently serves as the Secretary. Although her children have grown up, she
continues to organize social events for our children and families.

Jane Byron:

Jane and her husband moved to Lake Lenape in July, 2019, and it's been a dream come true in
so many ways. She is a mother of two fabulous women, and a grandmother to Luca and
Alessandra. Before semi-retirement, Jane enjoyed a career in marketing for the healthcare and
pharmaceutical industries. These days her time is spent kayaking, walking around the lake,
crafting, reading, and making friends in this amazing community.



